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KUMUL PETROLEUM ACADEMY Employment Institute

Training the Nation

Thank you!

Kumul Petroleum Academy wishes to convey its sincere gratitude to KPHL and
ExxonMobil for sponsoring 40 trainees in 2019. We acknowledge ExxonMobil’s
ongoing support of national content by developing skilled national workforce
through the sponsorship of young Papua New Guineans since KPA started
offering the ‘Junior Job-Ready Technician’ training in 2015.

We are delighted to announce the commencement of training for the second group of students in the 12 months
competency development programme including on the job training on a Safe Live Process Plant for oil and gas. This
programme is made possible through support from our valued sponsors ExxonMobil and Kumul Petroleum Holdings
Limited and our training partner Site Group International —a world class training organisation, managing and operating
training centres across the world.

The Kumul Petroleum Academy, through its participation in the South Pacific Employment Institute (SPEI), is offering
training and development programmes that are supported by the national and provincial governments, and industry,
ensuring that the technical skills and competency of Papua New Guineans are ready for the next stage of LNG and
petroleum development.

We are looking forward to offering another opportunity to the next generation of our national workforce this year.
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